
Project Update as of 4.18.2023 

The construction crew is currently in the process of moving the Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) 

signage and barriers to open the NW quadrant and close down the SW. The change should be in 

effect this evening. That means the 6th Street entrance (at Newton St./Hwy 231) to the Square 

will be closed during this phase of construction. See attached mapfor new traffic pattern. 

For specific construction questions, please contact the City of Engineering Department at 812-

482-4255. 

 

https://www.jasperindiana.gov/egov/documents/1681829011_59452.pdf

